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Botany Street night works 

UNSW Gate 11 access restrictions  
Wednesday 14 and Thursday 15 December  

Construction continues on a new signalised 

intersection on Botany Street which will support 

safe pedestrian and vehicle access to both the 

Randwick Hospitals Campus and the UNSW 

Kensington Campus via Gate 11. 

Night works to repair and improve the road surface 

at the intersection will be undertaken on 

Wednesday 14 December and Thursday 15 

December 2022 between 8pm and 5am. 

Associated line marking will be completed on the 

night of Monday 19 December, weather permitting. 

During these works, there will be no vehicle access 

to UNSW via Gate 11. Pedestrian access will be 

maintained via alternate routes. 

Emergency services access to the university 

campus will be maintained. 

While every effort will be made to minimise 

disruption, some noise can be expected during  

this work. 

For any questions or concerns about this activity, 

please contact the Randwick Campus 

Redevelopment project team via the details below. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress 

these important works. 


